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REPORT OF

The Strategic Director for Children’s Services
TO

Children’s Services Lead Member Briefing on 22nd March, 2011
AND

Customer and Support Services Lead Member Briefing on 28th March, 2011
TITLE:
Contract/SLA extension
RECOMMENDATIONS:

(1) THAT the Lead Member for Children’s Services -

· Approves various extension to the contractual arrangement as outlined within the Record of Decision.
(2) THAT the Lead Member for Customer and Support Services –

· Approves an exception to Standing Orders to enable the extension of the contract referred to above.

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY:

Children’s Services have undertaken a programme of Contract Reviews for a range of providers who currently provide services across the directorate and will need to respond to the changing dynamics of service requirement. In addition providers and Children’s Services will need to take account of the impact on services of efficiencies.  

In order to manage this process, Lead Member approval for an extension of these contracts for 3 months is required.  
BACKGROUND DOCUMENTS:
Contract Detail (Part 2 – not open to the public)
KEY DECISION:
YES 
DETAILS:
The majority of our funding arrangements with providers, whether contracts, service level agreements or agreements, will come to an end on 31st March 2011.  This is therefore an opportune time to examine the future requirements and consider contractual arrangements in line with reduced budgets and service redesign. It is envisaged that this service currently provided by Salford CVS will continue following a tender exercise.  
This report asks Lead Member to approve the process of extending these contractual arrangements as outlined to allow a service review and to establish future requirements in line with revised budgets and structures. This approval will then lead to Tendering processes to define future contractual arrangements.  
KEY COUNCIL POLICIES:  
N/A
EQUALITY IMPACT ASSESSMENT AND IMPLICATIONS:-
Existing arrangements will be maintained.

ASSESSMENT OF RISK:  High – If we cannot confirm a level of service continuity, there is a high risk that we will not be able to continue to provide services at the required level. The proposal outlined within this report will reduce the assessment of risk from high to medium.  Communications will continue with these providers, to outline revised structures and service requirements, with a view to tendering for these requirements. 
SOURCE OF FUNDING:   Mainstream Budget
LEGAL IMPLICATIONS:  None
FINANCIAL IMPLICATIONS:
Proposed existing budgets are outlined in the accompanying Record of Decision document. 
OTHER DIRECTORATES CONSULTED:  N/A 
CONTACT OFFICER: Tony Loughman
TEL. NO.
0161 686 6278
WARD(S) TO WHICH REPORT RELATE(S):  All wards
